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Dear Ms. Walli: 

 

AMPCO has reviewed the draft issues list in the above proceeding.  AMPCO has also reviewed VECC’s 

comments filed October 10, 2012 on the draft issues list.   

 

AMPCO notes SME’s proposal to use all Residential and GS<50 customers as the billing determinant and VECC’s 

comments on whether there is a need to address the fact that some distributors have also installed smart 

meters for customers in the GS>50 class.  In AMPCO’s view, the issues list needs to consider the customer 

classes to be used as billing determinants.  AMPCO supports the proposed issues list with VECC’s proposal that 

Issue 1.5 be re-titled – “Proposed Rate Structure and Automatic Rate Adjustment” and that the following sub-

issue should be added: 

 

• Is the SME’s proposed rate structure, including the definition of customer, appropriate? 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or require further information. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

(ORIGINAL SIGNED) 

 

 

Adam White 

President 
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